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To:

Justin Hallway
67, Mary’s Apt

West End Dr.

Fillmore, UT-84631

May 20, 2012
Dear Mr. Hallway,

I am writing this letter to introduce you to our group, ‘New Artisans’. Ours is a group of young talented artists who have a passion in their heart for art. 

We see art as an integral part of our culture and society. Art is a form of expressing one’s self. It helps carve views of an individual the way they see life and world around us.

Our group wants to spread about message and share the knowledge we gathered over the years to children as they are the future of this nation. We aspire to polish their talent and we are organizing a Painting contest for the same purpose. We hold this event annually; this contest is for children aged 10-12 years old. 
We are a small group and mainly rely on funds that we receive from our donors to support this event. We are contacting you with a request to help support this event. You can understand our cause as you are associated to this art. Please contribute to our program and it will be a great help to develop the artistic talents in new children.

Thank you for your consideration. We look forward for your help.

Sincerely,

Steve Black
Member, New Artisans Group
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